
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 4 JUNE 2010

EX.094/10
REFERENCE FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE – TREASURY TRANSACTIONS


(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Governance and Resources


Subject Matter
Pursuant to Minute AUC.31/10, consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee on 9 April 2010 following their consideration of report RD.75/09 providing the regular quarterly report on Treasury Transactions including the requirements of the Prudential Code, as required under the Financial Procedure Rules.  The Committee had resolved:

"(1)
That Report RD.75/09 be received and the Prudential Indicators noted as at 31 December 2009.

(2)
That the Executive be informed that the Audit Committee had considered the quarterly report on Treasury Transactions and was satisfied that the Council had acted in good faith and decisions had been made fully in accordance with Council Policy."

A copy of the Minute Extract had been circulated.

Summary of options rejected
None

DECISION

That the reference from the Audit Committee be received.

Reasons for Decision
To respond to a reference from the Audit Committee concerning Treasury Transactions 2009/10.







